
The meeting list, both online and PDF, was revised 4 times in August.  

The website has been backed up off-site again, a cautionary measure.

Our Events page is a product of a free plug-in called “Time.ly”.  Our free time has 

expired and in order to continue using it we need to buy the paid version for $25 

a month, payable in one annual fee of $300.   The plug-in has been frozen since 

August 7th and I am requesting the $300 payment be approved today so I can clear 

the backlog.  

Additionally, if we are 501(c)(3), I will need our tax I.D.

A temporary work-around has been put in place to deal with events.  It is labor 

intensive and not sustainable long term.
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